EDB Committee

From: Tamara Oliveira <xion.haze2017@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 4:22 PM

To: EDB Committee

Subject: Testify for affordable housing HANA

My name is Tamara Oliveira-Sinenci,

| would like to send in my testimony in regards to the "100% affordable Hana Housing project" .
As people know Hana is limited in areas to build any housing due to the majority of land parcels owned by either the
Ranch, Hotel, Preservation and the State of Hawaii. Rarely does an opportunity arise to provide housing for the people
of Hana. I've heard that Habitat for Humanity has done some great jobs on Maui with affordable housing project,
helping many families. | am grateful that they are considering to help the community of Hana. This partnership of
working together will help this project move forward in a positive way that will meet the needs of the people. | am
happy to share that this project for our hana community would be an awesome opportunity for our young and growing
families. To be independant in owning their very own home at an affordable rate families can continue to grow.

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter in approving affordable housing project in Hana.

Mahalo Nui

Tamara Oliveira-Sinenci
P.O. Box 616
Hana, Hi 96713

Sent from my iPhone



